
Thursday, April 18,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Group A has duty this week. 

 
Please release the following: 

 Softball @ 2:00 

 Baseball (V) @ 2:00  (JV/F) @ 1:00 

 Badminton @ 1:00 

 Track @ 1:00 

SPORTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

ATTENTION: Students parking in the stadium lot, do 
not park in the permit stall area.  Students be aware of the 
Permit Only spaces are reserved for SVHS 
employees.   STUDENTS WILL BE CITED IF 
PARKED IN “PERMIT ONLY” SPACES (page 27 of 
SVHS Student Handbook).   

Softball (V) vs Workman @ SVHS—3:30 

Baseball (V) vs Workman @ SVHS—3:30 

Baseball (JV/F) vs Nogales @ Nogales HS—3:30 

Badminton (JV/V) vs Azusa @ Azusa HS—3:30 

Coed Track (V) vs League Finals @ Nogales HS—3:30 

 

Dons, do you want to be a member of ASB? Applications 
for 2019-2020 are now available in the ASB Office. The 
deadline is Friday April 19, so pick on up today! 

Attention students— The Mark Daniel Flores Music 
Foundation Auditions are tomorrow Friday, April 19th. 

This Friday is the audition, Jennifer Sosa! Do you have 
your music, Angelina Ruiz? Have you been practicing, 
Aimee Perez? You are going to do awesome on your 
auditions for the Mark Daniel Flores Music Foundation. 
Do your best and have fun with your song, Kristian 
Guillen. It’s a great opportunity to get college scholarship 
money. See you there!  

Happy birthday to Coach G! Enjoy your awesome day!!! 
We are grateful for you and all you do! Love the Beastly 
Dons Girls Basketball Program.  

If you currently have an overall  3.0 GPA and have ever 
taken an AP Language test or you will this year, please see 
your counselor to see if you qualify to apply for the 
Biliteracy Recognition Seal.  

All completed applications are due April 30, 2019 to 
your counselor.  

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES  

Attention all 9th through 11th grades students  Do you have 
a GPA of 3.7 or above, are you active in at least 2 sports , 
clubs or activities or more on SV’s campus.  Then the 
National honor society is for you.  We are now accepting 
new applicants for Next years 2019-2020 
induction.  Please come by room 510 Mrs. Payan’s room or 
any questions that you may have.  Applications are due 
Monday April 29th to Mrs. Payan. 


